
From: Robert Clipperton <r > 
Sent: Wednesday, September 04, 2019 3:51 PM 
To: Web E-mail -City Clerks 
Subject: Standing Policy Committee on Transportation 

Greetings: 

SEP 0 4 2019 
CITY CLERi~'S ~~I~fC 

SASK~~'C3~ti

We would like to address the SPCOT at their meeting on September 9th. The topic we would like to address is 
Transit's new practice of eliminating paper signage to indicate closed bus stops. 

Thank you for consideration of this request. 

Robert Clipperton, Steering Committee 
Bus Riders of Saskatoon 
306-  




